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Traditional Stories


In Silver Class we have been sharing the stories of Goldilocks & the Three Bears and The Three Little Pigs.  We have enjoyed playing with porridge, acting out the story as well as making our own bears.  We made the different houses for the three pigs and joined in with the story.
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